From: Lorrie Fuchser <songbirdlorrie@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 2:08:26 PM

To: Nancy Barto <NBarto@azleg.gov>;Sonny Borrelli <sborrelli@azleg.gov>;Paul Boyer
<PBoyer@azleg.gov>:Karen Fann <KFann@azleg.gov>;David Gowan
<dgowan@azleg.gov>;Rick Gray <RGray@azleg.gov>;Sine Kerr
<SKerr@azleg.gov>;Vince Leach <VLeach@azleg.gov>;David Livingston
<dlivingston@azleg.gov>;J.D. Mesnard <JMesnard@azleg.gov>;Tyler Pace
<TPace@azleg.gov>;Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>;Wendy Rogers
<WRogers@azleg.gov>;Thomas T.J. Shope <tshope@azleg.gov>;Kelly Townsend
<ktownsend@azleg.gov>;Michelle Ugenti-Rita <mugenti-rita@azleg.gov>

Subject: Re: 2020 Election Audit

Dear Senators,

I am following up again to strongly urge you to proceed forward with this election audit. Please see attached
emails. [ understand it takes time to assemble a trusted audit team to complete this task, let President Fann do the
job Arizonians are requesting. Please let Ms. Fann move forward with this audit.

Please do not let the media outlets misinformation the public about this audit.

Thank you,
Lorrie Fuchser
Sent from my iPhone

> On Mar 14, 2021, at 8:39 PM, Lorrie Fuchser <songbirdlorrie@gmail.com> wrote:

>

> Dear AZ Senators,

> I am resending the attached letter urging you to hire Jovan Pulitzer do a Full 100% Audit of all 2.1 Million
physical ballots of Maricopa county from the 2020 Election.

> Enough time has gone by, this full audit needs to be done immediately. The People of Arizona need
transparency, please don’t let us down.

>

> Lorrie Fuchser

>

> Sent from my iPhone

>

>> On Mar 2, 2021, at 11:21 AM, Lorrie Fuchser <songbirdlorric@gmail.com> wrote:

>>

>> Dear Arizona Senator,

>> As a citizen of Arizona, | am requesting that you hire Jovan Pulitzer to conduct a complete audit of ALL
Arizona ballots from the 2020 Election.

>>

>> Please stand for FULL election transparency to ensure free and fair elections. As you are serving Americans,
please remember that our Constitutional Republic thrives on making sure every legal vote counts.

>>

>> Thank you for serving and standing for Americans and our right to have our vote count!

>>

>> Looking forward to seeing the results of Mr. Pulitzer’s audit.

>>

>> Lorrie Fuchser

>>

>> Contact info:

>> 0699 East Coolwater, Tucson AZ 85749

>> Phone: 586-489-5637

>>
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